
 

 

BERA 1/13/1 I (24)       MEDIA RELEASE 

Friday 15, January 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

QUICK GASES OPERATIONS - UPDATE 

The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority (BERA), wishes to inform the public that Quick 

Gases (Pty)Ltd has ceased trading in Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) pending the outcome of 

court processes relating to a matter of deceased estate. The Regulator therefore advices 

members of the public who currently hold empty cylinders belonging to Quick Gases to 

exchange them at the Quick Gases facility in Pilane (Plot 204 Bakgatla) or call them at +267 

572 8217 / 505. This is a temporary measure only open to individuals and not retailers. 

The Regulator in collaboration with the local gas companies is working around the clock to 

ensure that customers who hold Quick Gases cylinders are not adversely affected by the non-

trading of Quick Gases.  

Notwithstanding the absence of Quick Gases in the market, the Regulator wishes to assure 

the public that gas continues to be readily available in the market. 

For further information kindly contact our Public Relations Office at 5330932. 

About BERA  
Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority was established in terms of the Botswana Energy 
Regulatory Authority Act 2016 with the primary mandate of providing economic regulation 
of the energy sector. The Authority has been assigned specific functions to license, monitor 
and inspect licensees with the aim of enforcing obligations for the proper functioning of the 
sector. 
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